 KofC Letterhead and business envelopes.
Each year, the state assigns people who are studyng for religious life for us to support.  In 2015 through 2017, we got six assigned seminarians / postulants.  The council participates in the RSVP program, where the council donates $500 for each person.  Supreme will rebate us $100 for each person.  
When Christmas rolls around, the State asks us to send in two gift cards for our assigned people; there is an envelop with the name of the person who is assigned for the gift cards.  The suggested cards might be to Target, “gas card”, Wal-Mart, etc.  So the GK gets 12 gift cards to run around and try to find.  BUT, the GK is better off getting a Visa Debit card at his local bank.  (Service Credit Union did it for me.)  There is a small charge of $3.50 per card.  I got ONE debit card for each person, and the dollar value was $100.  Thus be basically give to the person the money that Supreme will give to us.  This is a “wash” for our bookkeeping, and seems to be the best way to support the people with a minimum of fuss.  The Visa card can be used anywhere the person wants.
The council budget should have the $500/pp set aside for the people to be assigned.  The assignment comes in the October time frame.  It is possible that as people graduate or drop out, the assigned people for the coming year may differ from the people assigned for gift cards in the present year.

January 14, 2016

Dear

On behalf of the Knights of Columbus, Council #4442, here in Salem, New Hampshire, please accept this token of our appreciation for your dedication to be a worker in the Lord's vineyard!   Thank you for answering your call!

If you would like to see what our council is doing, check out our newsletter on our council's web site:  www.kofc4442.org     Our members wish you well in your studies.

Vivat Jesus,
 ___________________________________________

Paul St.Amand, 

Grand Knight

